Ashtabula County Fire Chiefs Association

Minutes of Monthly Meeting

September 15, 2011  
Casa Capelli
Meeting called to order by Chief Koziol at 1836 with the following members present;

Vince Gildone  Ed Koziol  Tom Lachey  Aaron Lenart  Doug Starkey  John Jyurovat
Minutes from the previous meeting were approved as presented.
Treasurer’s Report:
The treasurer’s report was presented by Chief Ed Koziol. The golf outing has brought in $700 in sponsor fees so far. We have one outstanding bill for Lantern Beverage of 438.72. Motion was made and approved by the body to pay the bill. Some discussion was held reference the size of the bill and the number of attendees.
Guests:

No guests were at this meeting.
Old Business:

Fire Safety Trailer was a topic of discussion as Monroe used the trailer and it was returned to Rome in far less than clean condition. MVFD has not paid its user fees.
New Business:

Chief Starkey reported that the Northeast Chiefs have had 11 retirements in the past year.
Chief Koziol reported to the body about the changes in the EMS / Fire training program at the ATech. Asst. Chief Tom Steele will now head up both Fire and EMS for the foreseeable future.
Some discussion followed and Chief Koziol is to look into the board position at ATech.

Mocktail was discussed. There was good turnout by the departments but low turn out by the students. One possible way to get attendance up would be to provide bus transportation and assigned time to attend by the schools. Make it a daytime “school day” program.

We need to pay $50 to the state re: 501C3 and we are on our second notice. Chief Koziol will make sure it is paid.

A letter will be sent to George Hogle of Conneaut to thank him for all he has done for the Water Rescue team.

Please make a maximum effort to increase attendance for the October 20th meeting in GOTL as we have Chief Shaw and Chief Warner attending.

Good of the Order:
Meeting adjourned @ 2020.
Next meeting will be held @ Pickled Pepper.

Respectfully submitted,
Vincent T. Gildone
